
Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy -
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2010 8:10 AM
To: Sheron, Brian
Subject: Re: ISOE

Yes I asked him too and he hadn't heard from them.

--- Original Message-
From: Sheron, Brian
To: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Fri Jul 16 08:05:38 2010
Subject: RE: ISOE

I'll try to remember. However, Jim was working this with Cindy and a few days ago I asked him
to follow up. I haven't heard from him.

----- Original Message -----
From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2010 8:02 AM
To: Sheron, Brian
Cc: Uhle, Jennifer
Subject: ISOE

Brian,
If you see Charlie or Cindy today, would you discuss the ISOE vice-chair situation with them?
We haven't heard anything back from them yet and we want to contact ISOE to reassign Terry as
the vice-chair in place of Vince. Terry had been the vice-chair but was replaced by Vince
when Terry went to SOARCA. We don't believe ISOE will object to switching back since they
know Terry and Vince is no longer in RES or associated with our ISOE-related work.

Thanks!
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